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Re: IMMEDIATE DISCLOSURE REQUEST #2: Public Records for the Alcatraz Ferry 

Embarkation Project, Case No. 2017-000188ENV 
 
 
To the Custodian of Records: 

Pursuant to the California Public Records Act1 and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance,2 I 
am writing to request immediate disclosure and copies of the following additional public records 
relating to the Alcatraz Ferry Embarkation Project (Project), Case No. 2017-000188ENV. This 
request supplements and is in addition to the Immediate Disclosure Request that I submitted 
yesterday, January 22, 2018. 

9. A copy of the PowerPoint presentation that the Port of San Francisco (Port), the National 
Park Service, and/or the Golden Gate National Parks Conservancy presented at the 
January 22, 2018 joint meeting of the Bay Conservation and Development Commission’s 
Design Review Board and the Port’s Waterfront Design Advisory Committee. 

10. All documents and communications related to the Project’s proposed “Queue 2.” 

11. All documents and communications related to the Project’s proposed interpretive exhibit 
regarding “GGNRA Trailhead Info.” 

12. All documents and communications related to the Project’s proposed signage at Queue 
2 regarding “GGNRA Destinations.” 

                                              
1  California Government Code §§ 6250 et seq. 
2  San Francisco Administrative Code, Chapter 67 
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Pursuant to Administrative Code section 67.25, we request immediate disclosure of the 
requested public records by the close of the next business day. We do not believe there is any 
basis on which to withhold the requested public records. If you contend otherwise, we request 
that you provide a written justification for any withheld records as required by Administrative 
Code section 67.27, and that you immediately provide the balance of the requested records. 

We understand that we may need to pay for copying expenses associated with this request. If 
copying expenses will be greater than $250.00, please notify us before incurring them. 
Otherwise, please prepare the copies and send us an invoice for payment. 

Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please 
call me at 415-774-2985. 

Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
Arthur J. Friedman 
for SHEPPARD, MULLIN, RICHTER & HAMPTON LLP 

SMRH:485241130.1 
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